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April 19, 2022

NOTICE OF AWARD

MR. RAY GENI D. ROBLES
Authorized Representative

MARIKEN WEIDA CORPORATION
Unit SM Maya Arcade Bldg.

678 EDSA, Cubao, Quezon City

Tel No.: 8363 4335/0956 269 0126
Email Address: raygeni.mkwc@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Robles:

With reference to your quotation dated February 17, 2022, we are pleased to confirm the award
for the supply and delivery of RFID Reader under Solicitation No.- FOG UNAIP 2022-01-
015 with bid price amounting to Three Hundred Thirty-Three Thousand Pesos (P
333,000.00) only.

Please be advised that you are given five (5) working days to affirm this transaction by signing
the “Conforme”. Otherwise, your non-concurrence within the prescribed period will mean

cancellation of the aforementioned contract.

Done this day of , 2022.

Very truly yours,

LAMBERTO B. DELA CRUZ, JR., MPM UG 270
OIC-Assistant Director for Admin and Finance '

Conforme:

Signature over Printed Name
Date:
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